
 

 

 

 
 

Our Last Week 

Monday  Mass in School 11:00 am 

Tuesday Leavers Assembly 9:00 am 

 School closes for Summer at 1:30 pm 

               
 

 

 

 

 

July 18th 2025 

 

In September our class structure will be as 

follows: 

Nursery: Miss Covell 

Year R (Dolphins): Miss Cooper 

Year 1 (Seahorses): Miss Woffenden 

Year 2 (Sharks): Mrs. Krytowycz 

Year 3 (Bears): Miss Rebucha 

Year 4 (Leopards): Mrs. Geary 

Year 5 (Tigers): Miss Clayton 

Year 6 (Lions): Miss Mooney 

 

Teachers will advise you in September when 

your child’s PE days are & whether a PE kit can 

be worn all day on those days. 

 

Branded water bottles are now available to buy 

on Arbor in the School Shop as well as Book 

Bags.   

 

We return to school on Tuesday 2nd 

September. 

 

Please ensure all arrears for Meals / 

Wraparound are paid before the end of 

term.  Thank you. 

Please check your child’s Dashboard on 

Arbor. 
 

An £90 food E-voucher has been sent by email for FSM 

children to cover the summer holidays.  If you think you 

may be entitled to free school meals (benefit based) 

visit -https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3 
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